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From: "JM Vess" <imvess@vessoil.com>

To: <emler@senate.state ks.us>, <apple@senate.state ks.us>,
<francisco@senate.state ks.us>, <lee@senate.state. ks.us>, <peterson@senate.state ks.us>
Date: 3/8/2006 5:57:07 PM

Subject: SB 576

Dear Senators,

Some of you know me and | do not make a habit of contacting you on every
bill that moves through the Senate or your committee, but in this case |
would like to register my opposition to Senate Bill 576. This bill would
create undue risk and exposure to producers while creating a potentially
dangerous situation for consumers. If producers were required to bring
gathering lines up to the necessary standards for safe consumer delivery in
many cases the only option would be to shut the wells in. In most cases it
is not economically feasible to convert a gathering line into a delivery

line. Please do not support Senate Bill 576. Thank you.

Mike Vess
Vess Oil Corporation
316-682-1537



